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Monday 2nd March 2020, Term 1 - Week 5 

Hero! 
We are delighted to be able to launch our new reporting system, Hero. The staff and students have been                   
posting rich content to our Hero software and we are excited to share this with you to include you in your                     
child’s learning journey. 

Our aim has been to implement a robust system that allows teachers, parents, and students to access learning                  
in an online environment that is secure, easy, and effective. 

Hero allows teachers and students to share learning anytime, anywhere and this can be viewed on any device.                  
We are excited about the potential that the software offers. The report is designed to build year on year so                    
that over time you will have access to written posts, assessments, images, video and helpful resources all in                  
one place.  

Please come along to an Information Session to see how it all works. We will be making sure that we have your 
email addresses up to date in our system for you to be able to login successfully. For information about how to 
log in and view your child's learning, go to... ​https://www.linc-ed.com/pages.php?page=parent& 

 

Tuakana-teina  
Our tuakana-teina (older helping younger) programme has begun. The students are enjoying reading to each               

other on Tuesdays and Thursdays. We are also lucky to have the wonderful Marjory Marks reading with                 

Wharite students every Wednesday.  

 

https://www.linc-ed.com/pages.php?page=parent&


Upcoming events… 
 

● Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd 

March - Reporting Information 

Sessions 

 

● Wednesday 4th March - Kainui 

Junior Tabloid Sports at Mt Biggs 

School 

 

● Wednesday 11th March - School 

Swimming Sports, 1:30pm 

 

● Thursday 19th March - Kainui 

Swimming Sports, Year 5-8, at 

the Lido 

 

● Monday 30th March - Teacher 

Only Day  

Community Notices... 

            

Requests 
If you have any empty boxes or containers for construction we would love to have 
them, e.g., toothpaste boxes, cereal boxes, egg cartons, muesli bar boxes, clean 
yogurt containers. 
 
If you have any of these Little Learners Love Literacy books at home please send 
them back to school. They are our specialised teaching books and we only have a 
certain amount to use.  
 

Caterpillar Creations! 
Wharite students continued their learning about caterpillars after the excitement of the Monarch butterfly 
hatching last week. Some have written stories about it, some have created their own caterpillars, chrysalis and 
butterflies. Check them out… 

 

 


